

## **Professor Ghassan Aouad**

Chancellor of Abu Dhabi University, Past President ... 2d

Town Hall Meeting Highlights at ADU Abu Dhabi Campus

On Wednesday, the ADU Abu Dhabi Campus held a productive town hall meeting for faculty and staff. The event began with a celebration of our collective achievements, acknowledging the hard work and dedication of our team. Following this, we engaged in a constructive dialogue where colleagues shared valuable insights on areas for improvement. Over 150 colleagues in attendance.

A special thanks to Ms. Allison Hope Hamilton MHRM, SHRM-SCP., Director of Talent Empowerment and Growth Department, for expertly moderating the panel discussion, as well as to VC Dr. Hamad Odhabi and Provost Professor Barry O'Mahony for their thoughtful contributions. During my speech, I addressed the 20 risks currently facing universities, which I will be sharing with you shortly to foster awareness and discussion.

I would also like to express my gratitude to Ms. Khulud Abdallah, Executive Office Operations Manager, for her assistance in organizing this meeting. I will be arranging a similar town hall for our colleagues at the Al Ain Campus soon.

"Collaboration is a key part of the success of any organization, executed through a clearly defined vision and mission and based on transparency and constant communication." -Dinesh Paliwal

#ADU #TownHall #FacultyEngagement #UniversityCommunity #ContinuousImprovement #Collaborationq

Mohammad Fteiha Dr. Anas Najdawi Bassam Mura, MBA Noor Al Masri Abu Dhabi University

